
19th December 2019 

The children have enjoyed a fun, but busy week in Ruby Class.  They have completed their 
final diary entries helped along at the end by watching the film of Around the World in 
Eighty Days.   

The children have enjoyed completing the first part of their DT project producing a moving 
vehicle with a chassis, axles and wheels. 

We have also enjoyed sharing our Christmas play songs again at the coffee morning – thanks 
to all who came.   

 

 

 

 

 

 

The Christmas disco and Year 1/2 party were enjoyed by all! 

Congratulations to our ‘Super Sonic’ Award winner for the term… 

 

 

 

 

 

 

I would like to wish you all a very happy and peaceful Christmas and New Year! 

 

 

 

 

 

 



19th December 2019 
For your information 

PE will take place on Wednesday afternoons and Friday mornings.  Please can you ensure your 
child has a PE kit in school on these days – thank you.  PE reminder see below: 

JEWELLERY Watches and small, plain stud earrings are the only jewellery permitted. Watches must be removed for 
PE lessons and earrings should not be worn to school on PE days. If your child is wearing stud earrings these need to 
be removed or taped for PE. Tape must be provided from home. The school accepts no responsibility for any 
jewellery and personal belongings lost at  school. 

Please can we encourage you to read with your child (5 times a week) and sign/initial to say 
you have read with them.    

Homework is due in on Thursday.       


